
Answers to Questions - NOFO No. 2025-Cyber-03 

Q: The solicitation states respondents must collaborate with CTM to develop a plan for 
their proposed SOC's operation and that "this plan must then be submitted as part of 
the response to this NOFO."  Should this plan be incorporated directly into the SOC 
Overview section of the response, or does it need to be submitted as a separate 
standalone document?  

A: The plan for the proposed SOC that is developed in collaboration with CTM should be 
incorporated directly into the SOC Overview section of the response 

Q: Is there a page limit for responses? 

A: No, there is no page limit. 


